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Item Measure Target Actual 

TUSA Meetings 
 

Attendance 75% 11/11 

TUSA Committees 
 

Attendance 75% 2/2 

UTAS Meetings 
 

Attendance 75% 6/6 

UTAS Committees 
 

Attendance 75% 0/0 

TUSA Events/Trainings 
 

Attendance - 1/1 

Miscellaneous Meetings 
 

Attendance - 4/4 

Media Communications 
 

Participation - 1/1 

Conferences 
 

Attendance - 0/1 

UTAS 
Events/Orientation 

Participation - 0/0 

Community 
Events/Rallies 

Participation - 1/2 

 

Narrative update:  

Howdy guys, gals, and non-binary pals! 

This has been one of the shortest times between meetings I can remember! Despite that, there have been 
a number of internal-facing meetings I’ve had within TUSA before the surge of freneticism as O-Week 
approaches. As a State Council, we’ve been beginning to put our learnings from our Onboarding in 
January into practice together as a team, and how we can work with the National Union of Students and 
Unions Tasmania this coming year. One of the key topics I’ve been spending my time on this month has 
been on SSAF funding, and the way in which we work with the Uni towards a minimum of 40% SSAF to 
TUSA model from 2026 and beyond.  
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This coming month will hold a number of more external-facing meetings, events (see our TUSA ‘What’s 
On’ page for the biggest few weeks of the year from a TUSA Events perspective!) and writings. As we get 
settled into Semester, it’ll be fantastic to see more students around.  

Happy to share any more details etc, or to chat anytime, please feel free to reach out! 

Yours as ever,  

JOP 

president@tusa.utas.edu.au 

0434 813 863 
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